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As a 6th-grade student of a virtual public school, I believe every student no matter the 

age deserves equal access to education funding, regardless of their school type. 

Baker Web Academy ensures students like me get the resources they need to 

succeed in field trips, school curriculum, and accomplish hobbies and other activities 

that they are passionate about. Every school should get funding for field trips and 

funding for other things that allow all of the students to connect with each other.  I 

think that is important for all students to have friends their age so that they have other 

kids and not just their parents to communicate with about stress and troubles. With 

Baker Web Academy I get freedom and flexibility so that I can do other activities that 

aren't with my school like Girl Scouts. Just like all the public schools, we deserve 

funding for all that we do. Let’s make education fair for all Oregon students. 


